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LD 511
I support LD 511.  I live in Cape Elizabeth and love to ride my gravel bike on 
non-traffic roads.  There are limited areas that are safe, off road  and of a good length.
Having a Trail from Portland to Auburn would provide a safe area for biking, walking
and outdoor recreation.  Please support this legislation.  See you on the Trail! 
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